(Garda Notice

Papal Visit Sunday 26th August 2018

Maynooth Traffic & Pedestrian Management Plan

Maynooth University has been selected as a significant transport Hub for persons intending to travel to the
Phoenix Park on Sunday 26" August 2018, to attend the Papal Mass. An Garda Siochana wishes to bring to
your attention that Maynooth and Kilcock towns will experience increased traffic volumes throughout
Sunday the 26" August 2018 between 06.00hrs and 23.30hrs. To facilitate the increased traffic volume for
this event, traffic restrictions are required to be in place for the safe movements of local and visiting public.

Kilcock

All vehicular traffic with parking permits for the Maynooth Hub carparks will be directed to access the
carparks via the N4 Kilcock (Exit 8) and travel through Kilcock town to Maynooth. This is the only route
available to access this facility.

Maynooth

All pedestrian traffic will be stewarded through the University campus towards Maynooth railway station. A
road closure order will be in place at Leinster Street to permit free pedestrian movement through the
university campus towards Maynooth railway station

Local residential traffic will be restricted to entering Maynooth town via:

Straffan Rd
Dunboyne Rd
Leixlip Rd
Celbridge Rd
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There will be no through traffic movement to and from Kilcock on the R148.

Business premises with car parking facilities should be aware of the possible impact on their car parking
facilities on this date and during these times.

Garda and Stewarding personnel will be on duty throughout to facilitate the successful implementation of
this traffic plan. Further updates will be provided through media outlets during the planning of this event.
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Leixlip Garda District.

14™ August 2018.

Seirbhisf gairmitla péilineachta agus slandéla a sholéthar le hiontaoibh, muinin agus tacaiocht na ndaoine ar a bhfreastalaimid
To deliver professional policing and security services with the trust, confidence and support of the people we serve



